Year-End Summary (by June 30)

I felt like this was the best year of working hard to support the library media program with the state standards as well as the core standards set by the district. It was the best year of working to stay on track with the scope and sequence developed by the Library Media Focus group. This is the year that I will end the year feeling like we had the least amount of holes is student learning. For the younger grades a better base has been built for us to resume instruction next year.

<u>Plan for Following Year</u> (Describe any proposed revisions)

Continue with Library Media Focus group. Expand to other focus groups to find support in library media instruction (Meeting the need of the ELL students, meeting the needs of the DLC student etc.) Continue with continuing education classes to become a better teach all around to the students I service in the library.

Supervisor Feedback

Diana and her colleagues had a great year – working together, debriefing lessons & units, aligning better with state & core standards, etc. And although participating in some of these meetings pulled her away from some of our in-school PD, it was well worth it. I highly encourage Diana and her colleagues to continue their course, and I look forward to seeing how they might incorporate more assessment data into their conversations as well as how to incorporate sheltered instructional techniques into what they do. And finally, Diana had a great year of school (adult education) herself – as much of her coursework related to this scope & sequence. She is such a thoughtful, hard worker, and the comments from her professors were certainly reflective of that!

Diama & Danels 16/15/09 Bill Will Date Date Date

c: Teacher

This form is to be submitted to Human Resources at the end of the school year.